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June 1, 2009 

Mr. Kent Jensen WH54-001 

Nestle Waters North America Inc. 
19275 Eight Mile Road 
Stanwood, Michigan 49346 

Dear Mr_ Jensen: 

SUBJECT: Water Hauler License Renewaf 
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Enclos�d is your 2009-2010 certificate licensing you as a water hauler in accordance with the 
Michigan Safe Drinking Water Act, 1976 PA 399, as amended. Atso enclosed is your tank 
licensing decals. Please attach these decals over the previous licensing decals affixed to your 
transportation tank(s). 

Per your letters of April 2, 2009 aryd April 23, 2009, we hav� ·amended your license as follows: 
removed 6,500 gallon tankers �nd added Nestle White Pine Well, PWw101, WSSN: 20166-67, 
as an approved source for hauling water. 

These licensed tanks are the only transportation tanks approved for your water hauling 
business. If, in the future, you wish to use additional tanks or vehicles, please contact this office 
for approval prior to use. Also, if you should add cus1omers that provide water to the public; this 
office should be informed. We must inspect and approve the receiving tanks that store the 
water for this use. 

If you have any questions concerning the items discussed above, please contact this office. 

Enclosures 
cc: Mecosta County Health Department 
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Starr Wirth 
NoncQmrnunjty Unit 
Drinking Water and Environmental Health Section 
Water Bureau 
517-241-1370 
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